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fui to you if properly studied. -If you have
axy duplicate stanlps you shoila corres-
pond and exclhange theui 'with <.ther collec-
tors, as near to your honte s possible.

Last, but by no means least, in dealing
with others always remember that

"HoNSTY IS TUEF DEST POLXC."

SThis paper one year for any good Statup
worth 30 cents Or over, or for 1200 minxeci
staînips.

If YOu inlducc 3 ficnids to suliscribe yout
will get your own Subscription frcc.

ORIGIN 0F POSTAGE STAMPS.
The idea of ait adhcsive stainp affixed to

a letter, as indicative of thc payaient of
postage, is piuch older than lins becti gcn-
erally supposed. It is knowu that the first
suggestion of such au arrangement in nîc.d-
crn tinies caine froin Rowlaud Hill, thc
father of the cheap postal system in Lng-
land, about the year 1839 or z840. It was
several ycars, howcvcr, beforc bis suggcs-
tion was carricd into cifeet. History,i how-
ever, that thc ancicat Gerittan cities of
Thurn and Taxis had such a systemn, which,
for sorne inexplicable reason, feU into dis-
use or failcd to become general aniong


